
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 

The Dawson County Board of Elections & Registration will be 
performing Logic & Accuracy testing of the election equipment for the  

March 12, 2024 Presidential Preference Primary  
beginning February 12, 2024 at 96 Academy Avenue. 

 
Testing will be done 9 am to 4 pm daily, until completed and is open 

to the public. Any questions can be directed to 706-344-3640. 
 

Glenda Ferguson 
Election Supervisor 


